From:
 Eleanor Harman

 To:
 MWLP - GT

 Cc:
 Rupy Sandhu

Subject: WSCC Response to the Pre-Submission Draft Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39

Date: 26 February 2024 14:01:46

You don't often get email from eleanor.harman@westsussex.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for providing West Sussex County Council with the opportunity to comment on the Draft Kent Minerals & Waste Local Plan (MWLP).

WSCC have worked jointly with the South Downs National Park Authority to produce the West Sussex Waste Local Plan (2014) and the West Sussex Joint Minerals Local Plan (2018, partial review March 2021). Both these plans recognise the strategic importance of planning for minerals and waste, and through the Duty to Cooperate, WSCC and KCC are party to a number of minerals and waste position statements and statements of common ground covering matters including soft and supply and landfill of waste, amongst others, that are of regional importance.

Upon review of the consultation documents, WSCC have no comment to make at this time. We look forward to continuing to work with KCC on matters of strategic importance.

Kind regards,

Eleanor Harman

Eleanor Harman

Principal Planner (Part Time: Mon, Tues and Weds 9.30-2.30) Planning Policy and Infrastructure Team, Planning Services

West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, Chichester, PO19 1RQ

Phone: 0330 22 26440

E-mail: eleanor.harman@westsussex.gov.uk | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it to anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.